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Regulatory Alert - Chile 
Modular Approvals no longer permitted 

 

PCS have recently been advised that Modular Approval applications are no longer accepted 

by Chilean Regulator, Subsecretaría de Telecomunicaciones (SUBTEL).  

 

It has been confirmed there will be no retrospective impact on devices already-Approved in 

Chile, therefore any existing Modular Approval certificates remain valid.  

 

If a module previously Approved in Chile causes interference issues, it will be subject to 

review by SUBTEL. However, if it operates within the Chilean limits outlined in national 

regulation Resolución 755, interference should not occur and should not subsequently 

provoke any action from SUBTEL. 

 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Alice Nichols 

Product Compliance Specialists              

Email: alice@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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